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Dear Y2 Parents,        10th March 2017   
 
As the completion of our topic on ‘Space’, Year 2 are to visit the BFI Imax Cinema in London, 
Waterloo to watch the animated film, ‘Fly Me to the Moon 3D’.  2F will be visiting on 
Monday 20th March and 2C will be visiting on Wednesday 22nd March. 
 
The visit will take place during school time, although we ask that children have arrived at 
school by 8.30am.  The children will all require a packed lunch on the day which should be 
in a disposable carrier bag – no glass bottles please and school uniform should be worn as 
usual. 
 
The children will be travelling to the BFI Imax by public transport (walking to Isleworth train 
station and British Rail to London Waterloo).  The cost of the trip is £5.70 which should be 
paid via www.parentpay.com by Friday 17th March.  
 
If you are available to assist with the visit and accompany the children, please inform Miss 
Chalmers or Mrs Formby. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
     
 
 
Miss J. Chalmers & Mrs P. Formby 
Class Teachers 

 
 
N.B. As the fee charged to you is determined by the number of children in the class, it is 
difficult for the school to refund any monies should your child be absent on the day 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/
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